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January 13, 2021 
 
Dear Residents, Family Members & Friends, 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended today’s CEO Outbreak Update & Townhall.  If you missed today’s update, 
please visit the following URL to watch the video: http://bit.ly/SVJan13townhall. 
 
We are thrilled to tell you that thanks to our partners, the advocacy of our family members and Shalom Village 
Staff, we were able to vaccinate 129 of our residents. This means that 87% of our residents have received their first 
vaccination. The vaccination team will return again in 21 days to provide the 2nd vaccination. Any resident who did 
not 
 receive their vaccination, will get their first vaccination in 21 days, when our other residents are receiving their 2nd 
shot.  
 
We are also making excellent progress on staff vaccinations. To-date, approximately 55% of our staff have received 
their vaccination through Hamilton Health Sciences.  
 
As per Public Health reporting guidelines, Shalom Village currently has 15 active resident cases of COVID-19, and 12 
active staff cases. Below you will find today’s COVID-19 update:   
 

• Number of resident positive COVID Cases: 110 (15 Active & 77 Resolved) 
o Apartments/Assisted Living: 20 (11 resolved – 2 active) 

 2 in SVO 1st floor (1 resolved) 
 5 in SVO 2nd floor (3 resolved) 
 3 in SVO 3rd floor  (3 resolved) 

 10 in SVO 4th floor (4 Resolved) 
 0 in SVToo 3rd floor  
 0 in SVtoo 4th floor  

o Long Term Care (LTC): 90 Positive tests (66 resolved 13 active) 
 23 in SVO 1st floor (19 resolved) 
 30 in SVO 2nd floor (23 resolved – no active cases) 
 22 in SVToo 1st floor (17 resolved)  
 15 in SVtoo 2nd floor (7 resolved) 

 
** In addition to this, 4 essential caregivers have also tested positive (3 resolved), and 2 individuals are in hospital. 
We are heartbroken by the loss of 20 of our Shalom Village Residents who passed away from COVID-19. We offer 
our support and sympathy to family, friends and loved one’s.     
 
As always, please feel free to email any questions or concerns you may have to Laurie Pringle at 
Info@ShalomVillage.ca.  
 
Thank you again for your support and positive thoughts. Everyone at Shalom Village appreciates your support! 
 
Respectfully, 

Ken 
Ken Callaghan  
CEO, Shalom Village   
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